
FRMA families, 
 
Please see this week’s important messages: 
 
Calendar Updates 
May 26 - No School, Memorial Day 

May 27 - 8th Grade Dance from 2:30 P.M.- 4:30 P.M. in the gymnasium. 

May 29 - 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony at 11:30 A.M. 

May 30 - Last Day of School for Pre-School 

June 2 - Last Day of School - Half Day for Students 

 
8th Grade Dance 
All 8th grade students are invited to our end of the year dance on Tuesday, May 27th, from 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 
 
Promotion Ceremony 
Families of 8th grade students were sent an email earlier on Friday that explained arrangements 
for our Promotion Ceremony on Thursday, May 29th. Each 8th grade student was given a ticket 
today. The ticket allows up to four guests to attend the event. 
 
New this year will be the opportunity to watch the ceremony live online using this link: 
https://youtube.com/live/0PPQgAzTC0s?feature=share   
 
The stream should go live at approximately 11:15 a.m. on Thursday, May 29th. 
 
Student Council’s ABC Countdown 
Monday 5/26 U - No School- Memorial Day 
Tuesday 5/27 V - Versus Day (teachers dress as students, students dress as teachers) 
Wednesday 5/28 W - Wacky Sock Day 
Thursday 5/29 X - Xercise Day (wear your favorite athletic clothes) 
Friday 5/30 Y - Yeehaw Day 
Monday 6/2 Z - Zebra Day (wear Zebra Print) 
 
Chromebook Collection 
All students will turn in their Chromebooks and chargers during the last full week of school (May 
27th -May 30th). The devices will be checked for needed repairs by our district’s Technology 
department. Students who are entering 9th grade will be issued a new device; students entering 
7th and 8th grade will have their Chromebook returned to them at the start of the school year in 
August. 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutube.com%2Flive%2F0PPQgAzTC0s%3Ffeature%3Dshare&data=05%7C02%7CBVALEK%40d131.org%7C87ef592ead5b4850ca2508dd995e5388%7Cdcb4d6d5764447328545470e5760ffb1%7C0%7C0%7C638835352620709990%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=XB7O1%2BeygW4kXcQZ5lUlNdgs3nvrpZdxViQbFbzM2g8%3D&reserved=0


Please continue to encourage your student to take care of their Chromebook throughout the 
remainder of the school year. 
 
Summer Sports Camps 
EASD 131 Summer Sports Academy registration for students in K-8th grade is now open. You 
have until May 30, 2025 to register your student for this free program at https://eahs.8to18.com/.  
Look for the K-8th Grade Basketball Camp and K-8th Grade Soccer Camp titles when you Click 
to Browse Camps.  
 
2024-2025 Yearbooks 
If you would like to purchase a yearbook, please have your student purchase one with cash in 
the main office. We have a few yearbooks available for $20. 
 
NJHS Shirts  
If you would like to purchase an NJHS shirt for $10, please have your student see Mrs. 
Escalante in the main office. We have two small and three medium sizes. 
 
City of Aurora/Boys & Girls Clubs of North Central Illinois - Summer Camp Grades 1-5 
The Boys & Girls Clubs of North Central Illinois will have a free summer camp for students who 
completed grades 1-5 that will run from June 9 to July 3, Monday to Thursday from 8:30 A.M. to 
2:00 P.M.  
 
The camp locations are: Hill Elementary in West Aurora D129, Allen Elementary in East Aurora 
D131, Fischer Middle in Indian Prairie CUSD 204 and Homestead Elementary in Oswego CUSD 
308.  
Features of the camps include screened & trained youth development professionals, fun field 
trips and engaging enrichment partners. Contact the Bilingual Membership Team at: (847) 
608-5017 or visit www.bgcncil.org to learn more & register today!  
 
For more information, please see the flyer here. 
 
Counseling Service at the Resilience Education Center 
The Resilience Education Center (REC) located at 417 Fifth St., Aurora, IL., offers individual 
counseling, family counseling and group sessions. To participate in their counseling services, 
clinicians (or their guardians) must complete a registration process through a Google Form. This 
brief form will help them understand each student’s unique needs and connect them with the 
appropriate clinician. Space is limited.  
 
Have a great long weekend! 
 
Brian Valek 
Principal 
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy 
bvalek@d131.org  
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